
West End Citizens Association 
Washington, D.C. 

Boundaries: 15th Street on the East ᛫ Potomac Park on the South 

Rock Creek and the Potomac on the West ᛫ N Street on the North 

 

Post Office Box 58098 ᛫ Washington, D.C. 20037-8098 

 

      November 23, 2024 

Dear WECA Members and other Residents:  

The Winter Meeting of the West End Citizens Association (WECA) will be held on Saturday, 

December 7, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. in GWU Duques Hall, 2201 G Street NW – room 151, 

Washington, DC 20052.  Please enter the building on the 22nd Street side. 

The featured speaker will be Bruno Fernandes, GWU Executive Vice President, Chief Financial 

Officer, and Treasurer.  In addition, Lauren Onkey, Director, the Corcoran School of the Arts & 

Design, which is part of the GWU Columbian College of Arts & Sciences, will speak.   

Areas reporting to Mr. Fernandes include medical enterprise finance, university controller, 

Procure to Pay, treasury management, business services, real estate, risk management, insurance, 

budget and financial analysis, and finance and administration for schools and divisions.  He 

received a BS in Finance from George Mason University and an MBA from the University of 

Maryland. 

Dr. Onkey became Director in July 2021.  She is also a Professor of Music (History & Culture).  

Dr. Onkey received a BA from the College of William & Mary, and an MA & PhD in English 

from the University of Illinois, Urbana-Champaign.   

We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, December 7th at 2:00 p.m. 

      Sincerely yours,  

      /s/ 

      Sara Maddux 

      President 

 

 


